
Public Notice 

May 15,2024  

Notice is hereby given that the South Central Planning and Development Commission is 
requesting qualification statements for the following project. 

Qualifications Statement for SCPDC Building Expansion Project 
 

South Central Planning and Development Commission (SCPDC) seeks to procure the services of 
an architectural and/or engineering firm to provide essential design and inspection services for 
the SCPDC Building Expansion Project. The selection of this firm will adhere to federal 
procurement requirements of the grant. All responses will be evaluated based on selection criteria 
and corresponding point system outlined in the Request for Qualifications package, which also 
details the scope of services. SCPDC will award the contract to the respondent with the highest 
score in the evaluation process. Interested parties may obtain a Request for Qualifications 
package from Lea Ann Rucker by email LeaAnnR@scpdc.org, or by contacting 985-851-2900. 
Responses must be hand-delivered or mailed to the address below and received by the end of 
business on Thursday, June 13, 2024. SCPDC is an Equal Opportunity Employer and encourages 
small and minority-owned firms and women’s business enterprises to apply. 

South Central Planning and Development Commission 
Attn: Lea Ann Rucker 
Post Office Box 1870 

Gray, LA 70359 
(Mail Delivery) 

South Central Planning and Development Commission 
Attn: Lea Ann Rucker 

5058 W. Main St. 
Houma, LA 70360 

(Hand Delivery, FedEx, and UPS) 

 

mailto:LeaAnnR@scpdc.org

